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Cape Seal Project Preparation Locations 
Week of August 4, 2025  

Traverse City – Motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians should be aware that the Traverse City 
Streets Division will be conducting asphalt surface repairs in preparation for the City’s Cape 
Seal project.  

The week of August 4th, the following streets (in work order) will have intermittent closures 
and/or lane shifts.  
 

• Locust St (10th St to 14th St): Lane Shifts 
• Cedar St (2nd St to Randolph St): Lane Shifts 

This work may cause disruptions to pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular traffic. Appropriate 
signage will be in place, and access to all homes and businesses will be maintained at all times. 
If possible, please use alternate routes avoiding this area to reduce congestion, delay, and 
promote worker safety.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. Please feel free to 
contact Chris Weber at (231) 922-4900 if you have any questions, comments or concerns about 
the work or the schedule.  

Learn more about the Cape Seal Project, https://www.traversecitymi.gov/projects/2025-2026-
pavement-preservation-and-reconstruction-project.html  
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